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Cordillera Administrative Region
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BAGUIO CITY

19 November 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. ‘
$74=-2024
UPDATE ON THE 2025 WORK AND FINANCIAL PLANNING FOR SCHOOLS

TO : Chief Education Supervisor — SGOD
Public Schools Division Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Other Concerned

1. Relative to Division Memorandum No. 666 dated 14 November 2024 and in view of
the conduct of the In-Service Training of schools on 29 November 2024, the conduct
of the 2025 Work and Financial Planning for Schools is rescheduled from
November 28-29, 2024 to December 4-5, 2024 at the SDO Baguio, 3" Floor
Conference Hall, Baguio City.

2. All identified participants to the said activity must confirm their attendance thru this
link : https://tinyurl.com/2025wfpbaguio

3. For inquiries or concerns, please contact Ms. Belen R. Tomin at the Budget Section,
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent (OSDS) though +63 9688547184 or
email at depedbaguio.budget@gmail.com

4. All other provisions of the DM NO. 666, s. 2024 shall remain in place.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

SORAYA T. FACULO, PhD., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
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Address: 82 Military Cutoff Rd, Baguio, Benguet
Telephone No.: (074) 665-1231
Email Address: baguio.city@deped.gov.ph
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